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Decebmer 25, 2004

The Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists published an article called, "South Korea's Nuclear Surprise"
written by Nautilus Executive Director Peter Hayes, with Jungmin Kang, Richard Tanter, Li Bin, and
Tatsujiro Suzuki. The article states, "the sequence of events suggests that the Additional Protocol's
new inspection provisions work. The effectiveness of environmental sampling and forensic
radiochemistry forced the enrichment activities of the South Korean scientists to the surface after
three long years, in spite of apparent attempts to destroy or hide physical evidence."

Read the article.
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